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As the school year is slowly starting to wind down and Summer is not too far away, we here at Town Cen-

tre Private Schools  have  been  busy planning new  fun filled activities  for  our  students  while  keeping within 

the safety parameters set out  by Public  Health. However, things  are looking  hopeful and we look forward 

to returning to normalcy soon!   

The 2022 Summer  Camp runs  for  8 weeks,  beginning  July  4th and  ending  on August  26th. Weekly  registra-

tions are available to help you plan your family’s summer work and vacation schedules. The hours are 9:00 

a.m. to  3:30  p.m.  The  before  school hours  7:00  to 9:00 a.m.  and  after  school hours  3:30 to  6:30 p.m.  are 

included in  the tuition.  It is  our  aim  to  offer  a  program  that  will  build  upon student  experiences  at school 

and at play, as well as offering opportunities for students to share their talents.  

Our  Summer  Camp is  taught by our  regular  year  staff that the  students  have grown to  know  and trust  

throughout the school year.  

Please visit our website or stop by the office to enrol in the Summer  Camp!  
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Stay Connected!   

         Town  Centre  Private  Schools  
Town  Centre  Private  Schools/High school  

Stay Connected!
Town  Centre  Private  Schools@TCMPS  
Town  Centre  High School@TownCentre  

Montessori Pre -School, Private Elementary School, & Private High School,     Three Distinct Programs  -  One Unique School  
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The conclusion of the 2021-2022 school year  is  slowly  approaching. Registrations  for 2022-2023 are well  

underway for both new and existing students.  

We thank all parents  who have  already  registered and  selected TCPS  as the academic  choice  for their  

child’s education. If you have any questions concerning the registration process, require assistance complet-

ing the forms, or have any questions about re-registration, please contact the Office.   

Easter Holidays 

We wish to  remind all our families that Town Centre Private Schools  will be  

closed on the following dates:  
 

Good Friday   April 15th  

Easter Monday  April 18th  
 

We would like  to  wish all our TCPS  families, students  and staff a relaxing long  

weekend. Classes will resume at their regular hours on Tuesday, April 19th.  

Re-Registration Continues…..




